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Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War (SUVCW) 
 

Camp mailing address:  
5200 Cedarwood Drive, Reno, NV 89511-9025 

 
Meeting Minutes of February 17, 2014 

 
1. Call to Order at 1300 Hours and opening Prayer by Chaplain Wayne. 
2. All Brothers in attendance recited the Pledge of Allegiance to the United States of 

America. 
3. Roll Call: John Riggs, David A. Davis, Frank Wood, Wayne Eder, Tyrone Davis 

Ray Ahrenholz, Ken Auld, Vincent Vitale, Chris Crawford and Brian Worcester 
and Guest, Patricia Worcester. 

4. Commander’s Report: Commander Riggs spoke about his extensive trip to Hawaii 
and possible Civil War contacts. He also displayed numerous photographs taken 
during his trip.  

5. History and Memorials Report: The report will be forthcoming pending Brother 
Davis’ repair of his computer.  

6. Chaplain’s Report: Chaplain Wayne reported on the status of our participation in 
Memorial Day activities at Virginia City as well as a Governor’s Proclamation for 
the States anniversary. Brother Wayne has been in contact with other 
groups/organizations to further and coordinate these activities.  

7. Secretary-Treasurer’s Report: Brother Brian stated the US Bank balance is 
$592.04. Minutes of last meeting accepted.  

8. Old & New Business: A general discussion mainly led by Brothers Ray and 
Wayne with regards to the human remains of two Union soldiers that have not 
been properly interred. Current status and disposition will need further action. 
Brothers were reminded of the services to be held in Portola, CA. for Brother 
Roode in the spring. It should be noted that prior to this Camp meeting the Camp 
held its annual “Open House” for the public and also served light refreshments. 
The general public attended to view period items and displays; the print and 
television media also attended and the Camp was front page in the Reno 
newspaper.  

9. Patriotic Instructor's Report: Brother Tyrone reminded us of Lincoln’s birthday as 
well as President’s Day.  

10. A closing prayer was offered by Chaplain Wayne and the meeting concluded at 
1545 Hours.  

11. The next Camp meeting will be on 14 April 2013 at 1300 Hours at the VFW Post 
9211. 

  
Submitted in F, C and L,  
Brian Worcester 


